
Statement to board    4-10-13 
 
As stated by myself and  Connie Tewes (CPA) at the February meeting that there is some 
issues with the IRS and the Michigan State Treasury from past years. We have been 
working with the above mentioned entities to resolve these issues. Some of these issues 
we are dealing with go back as far as 2009. As part of the actions taken the CPA has been 
given LIMITED power of  attorney to deal directly with the Government agencies 
mentioned above in partnership with myself.  Therefore I am  asking  the board as to their 
opinion as to whether or not they want to be involved in any further action on the part of 
the board, or do they want myself and the CPA to be the only ones dealing with these 
issues, and give a report when hopefully all issues are resolved. It is my intent to resolve 
these issues as fast as possible and with the least amount of taxpayer money going for 
past fines that are incurring interest.  


